Rafi Miah

From: Jo Hurford <johurford4@gmail.com>
Sent: 29 April 2022 12:09

To: Laura Dorbeck; Planning Planning
Subject: Comment from Bloomsbury CAAC

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura,
Re 2022/1578/P Which is the Darwin Building Gower Sreet. The comment from BCAAC is 'no comment'.
Kind regards,

Jo Hurford



